
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 11, 2017 2:34:18 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:54 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Barbara  Edwards

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Enough is enough, raising hydro prices is almost insane, we can not afford any more increases. It is
time Hydo One looks internally and cut costs , why should we have to count our pennies so we have
electricity . It is time the liberal government learns how to run a business correctly so there is less waste
of tax payers money.

-- Attachment --
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